

Sir Ian Prosser, Chairman, The Navy, Army and Air Force Institutes.

Please convey my warm thanks to the staff of the Navy, Army and Air Force Institutes for their loyal greetings, sent on the occasion of the organisation's Centenary.

As your Patron, I appreciated the kind sentiments expressed in your letter and was grateful for your thoughtfulness in enclosing a photograph of Queen Elizabeth, The Queen Mother, drinking a cup of NAAFI tea.

I send my best wishes to all concerned for a most memorable and enjoyable year celebrating this special anniversary in the history of the Navy, Army and Air Force Institutes.

ELIZABETH R.

6th December, 2020.